
From: Steven Mahr <Steven.Mahr@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 2:10 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Rhett Bomher <Rhett.Bomher@cityofchicago.org>; Ahmeer Majied 

<Ahmeer.Majied@cityofchicago.org>; Jacob Rossof <Jacob.Rossof@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: Follow-Up 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Following up from the exchange below, my colleagues Rhett Bomher and Ahmeer Majied (cc’ed) 

attended the event. They attended at the invitation of the event’s sponsor. 

  

Thank you and please let us know if you need any additional information. 

  

For recordkeeping purposes, please note that I and my colleague Jake Rossoff (also cc’ed) did not attend 

the event. 

  

-Steven 

  

Steven Mahr 

Assistant Commissioner – Debt Manager 

City of Chicago, Dept. of Finance 

121 North LaSalle St., Suite 700 | Chicago, Illinois 60602  

Tel: 312.744.9697 

steven.mahr@cityofchicago.org 
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